Submissions now accepted for Save Posidonia Project grant money totalling €112k
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The Formentera Department of Environment reports that a call for applications was posted to
the Balearic gazette (BOIB) for projects aspiring to obtain funding under Save Posidonia Project
2019. Due to covid-19 the call was made later than initially planned, but €112,000 raised before
1 December 2019 is still available.

The 40-day application period began Friday 24 July and will conclude 17 September.

“Our primary objective is education”, said environment conseller Antonio J Sanz, “this is about
encouraging actions that will benefit conservation of Posidonia oceanica, an essential species
in Balearic marine ecosystems, not least on the Formentera coastline.”

Submissions are welcome from individuals, groups or scientific teams, and will be continued to
be accepted until no funding remains.

The first round of Save Posidonia Project grant money went to projects from the Mediterranean
Institute of Advanced Studies (IMEDEA) and GEN-GOB, an environmental group.
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